
  SSt. Joseph’s Primary School  
Summer 2023               May 5th 2023            

Attendance                                     Winning Class                     School                    

                                                                                                 Attendance 

Nursery 93%   Reception 91.7% 

Year 1 90.3%  Year 4 94.6%                             Year 2                            93.6% 

Year 2 99%     Year 5 94%                

Year 3 94.75   Year 6 91.2%                                99% 

 
 

Upcoming dates: 

Monday May 8th BANK HOLIDAY 

Friday May 12th Crowning of Our 

Lady 11am  

Tuesday May 9th PC Kyle Yr6 What’s 

the Problem and Yr 2 Drugs/ 

Medicines 

Monday May 15th Year 4 River Trip  

HALF TERM Monday May 29th – Friday 

June 2nd 

 

 

 

We celebrated the Feast of St Joseph this week with a procession of 

our St Joseph statue and an assembly written by Year 6 pupils for the 

whole school. Each class prepared their favourite image of St. Joseph 

for a display in the school hall. We also celebrated the Coronation of 

King Charles today. Thank you for all your donations and money 

towards class parties the pupils had a fabulous time.  

Please be aware pupil attendance is being monitored once amore 

after COVID. If your child is absent you must ring the absence line and 

inform us of their illness to ensure the correct code. Holidays during 

school time must be requested and will only be authorized if your 

child has attendance over 90%.   

We will be celebrating the Crowning of Our Lady on Friday May 12th 

at 11am. We are hopeful this will be an outdoor event in the yard to 

which all parents are invited. If however the weather is not good it 

will be held in the Hall only for pupils. We will let you know as soon as 

possible. All pupils are invited to bring flowers to place at the statue 

of Our Lady. 

Breakfast Club – unfortunately the provision of breakfast club has 

been running at a loss for the last financial year. This is due to unpaid 

arrears on pupils accounts. The childcare element of the provision 

begins at 8am with staffing paid by the school. The free breakfast is 

provided by Welsh Government. A register of pupils is taken each day 

but we would kindly ask parents to pay for the service in order for us 

to keep providing this essential service for working parents. Parents 

are asked to pay £1.50 per day and half this amount for siblings.  

Please ensure you pay for the service. 

Don’t forget next Monday May 8th  is a Bank Holiday due to the King’s 

Coronation. 

 


